
  

 In honor of the upcoming 20th Anniversary, the 

Lakeville Ames Arena will be hosting an “Open House” to say thank you 

to the Lakeville Community and all the individuals that helped make the 

arena a reality.  Please join us for a fun afternoon of skating on Sunday, 

October 19th from 11:00am- 2:00pm.  A short dedication ceremony will 

take place at 12:00pm. 

In addition, the 20th Anniversary Open House will feature the following: 

Free public skating 

Skate Rental Available 

Lakeville Hockey Informational Booth 

Heritage Figure Skating Club Informational Booth 

Learn To Skate Presentations 

Concessions Available 

Commemorative Give-Aways 

 

For more information please visit www.lakevillearenas.org. 

For questions please contact Arenas Manager, Shayne Ratcliff at  

952-985-2170 or sratcliff@lakevillearenas.org.  

You’re invited to the Lakeville Ames Arena 

20th Anniversary Open House! 

http://www.lakevillearenas.org
mailto:sratcliff@lakevillearenas.org

